
CSR Visit to Lovely Hands Foundation 

 

March 12, 2024, A love visit to the Lovely Hands Foundation at Wisma Salesian Don Bosco 

with the spirit of the YIGP extended family. This spirit was spread by harvesting garden produce 

together with special needs children, playing together and eating together at the Lovely Hands 

Foundation. And there were several handicrafts made by the children. 

 

 
 

 

 



    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


